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Stogner, Michael 

From: John Thompson [john@walsheng.net] 

Sent: Friday, August 27, 2004 1:50 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael 

Subject: WPX NSL's 

Mr. Stogner, 

I might be running into a scheduling problem with my drilling rig that is working for Williams. We are trying to 
squeeze in everything that we can before the wildlife closures start and I've got the Rosa 222A & Rosa 268A 
coming up quicker than I anticipated. I know you work on things as they come in, so I just wanted to make sure 
everything is OK with the applications for requesting administrative approval for NSL's that you just got. 

Looking at the schedule I've got about 8 to 10 days before the rig will be ready to move. I'm very sorry to send 
something in then turn right around and start asking for the approval but I guess it just snuck up on me!! 

Thanks, John Thompson 
Walsh Engineering & Production 
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